
 

 
Dear Church, dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
 Greetings from us with love and gratitude. Thank you for taking 
the time to pray for us, to partner with us, and to write to us. We 
praise God because we are not alone. Greater is He than the one that 
is in the world. 
 
 We spent January and February in counseling, discipleship and 
giving a seminar on Christian Character. 
 
 In March we had the opportunity to travel to the United States. 
The reason of the trip was an invitation to spend time with a family 
that is very dear to us. God generously provided for the plane tickets 
to Texas. The travel day was very difficult, because while we were in 
Houston awaiting our next plane, I grew very faint and I fell. Imme-
diately, the paramedics were there and I was transported to a hospi-
tal in an emergency vehicle. They performed various tests on me, 
and the test results produced two surprises. The first was that I had 
dengue fever, and the second was that I have 3 small aneurysms in 
my brain. After our time in Texas, and much needed recovery time, 
we were able to fly back home to Argentina. I am currently in the 
hands of my neurologist and cardiologist. I have had many tests to 
define how to proceed to take care of the aneurysms. Please, I ask 
you would join me in praying for this process. Please pray for the 
doctors, the exams, and the medication I will need. Please pray God 
would provide for all of these needs. Thank you for praying. 
 
 As far as continuing my ministry, at this moment I am unable 
to engage fully while I am seeking the best treatment for my health. 
 
 I ask that you would pray for my wife, Monica. She has been 
my caretaker, but she has also resumed her ministry responsibilities 
of counseling and teaching in the women’s activities. She is also 
heavily involved in a new Bible study, alongside two other women 
from the church. They are meeting in a home as an evangelistic 
outreach for the women in the community. Some have given their li-
ves to Jesus, others have not yet, but they still eagerly attend each 
week.  
 
 Thank you brothers and sisters for joining us in prayer, for 
being our prayer warriors. May God bless you in Christ. 
 
Your servants for Christ, 
 

Andres and Monica Acosta  •  John 15:16 
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If you would like to partner with 

a one-time gift or recurring 

monthly gifts to provide the 

support we must raise for the 

mission of World Reach to 

serve in Argentina, here is more 

information on how to do so: 

To donate online, go to world

-reach.org/donate to give 

once or set up a monthly gift 

via credit card.  We also offer 

the option to give monthly via 

an Electronic Funds Transfer 

from your bank account.  

This is our preferred method 

because you will incur no 

third party processing fee, 

and the transfer can be set 

up by going to world-

reach.org/donate and click-

ing on “EFT Giving” at the 

top of the page. 

 To give by check made paya-

ble to World Reach, mail to 

the address below with a 

note indicating your prefer-

ence for supporting "Acosta 

Ministry": 

World Reach 
P.O. Box 26155  
Birmingham, AL 35260 
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